
 

 

 
 

 

April 5, 2019  
 
 
Re: Excess Weight Pallet Pricing  
 
To Our Valued Pallet Pricing Clients: 
 Effective 4/22/19 we will be implementing our new system software. At this time we will be 
altering our invoicing process for overweight pallets. The current structure used of billing a per 
hundred lb. rate will be converted to rate as an additional pallet for any pallet that exceeds the allowed 
weight of 2,500lbs. 
 
If you should have any questions regarding this change, please contact your sales representative. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pace Management 
 


